
Truro Bike And Walkways Committee 
Minutes of Meeting 
May 26, 2015 
Truro Public Safety Facility 
 
Members in Attendance 
Eric Mays 
Tom Roda 
Susan Roderick, Acting Chair 
Karen Snow 

Guests 
None 
 

 
The meeting commenced at 6:00 p.m. with a quorum and covered the following 
agenda: 
 
1. Meeting minutes of the May 5, 2015 meeting were tabled due to a lack of 

quorum for approval from that meeting. 
2. Public comments: None. 
3. Mass DOT letter for Route 6 bike lane markings: Tabled. 
4. Outer Cape Bike and Pedestrian Master Plan status: The draft letter from 

BWW  to the steering committee on recommendations for the route through 
Truro was reviewed.  It is to be revised as follows: Reorder sections to reflect 
south to north flow; Reorder options in order of preference; For the section 
south of Truro Center recommend a fully separated bike lane on Route 6 as a 
second choice if the off road option is determined to be unfeasible; Change 
the section from Truro Center north to extend to South Hollow; Recommend 
installation of a hawk light at Stott’s Crossing. 

5. Bike rodeo to be held June 23, 9:00 AM at the Corn Hill Beach parking lot. 
6. Next meeting is scheduled for June 16, 2015 at 6:00 p.m. at the Truro Public 

Safety Facility in the upper floor conference room. 
 
Adjournment:  The meeting adjourned at approximately 7:30 pm 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
Eric Mays 
 


